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dollar decline might be short

The Commerce Department reported Tuesday that the current-account deficit rose
20.5% to $804.9 billion during 2005, an all-time high, from $668.1 billion in
2004. The deficit widened to $224.9 billion during the fourth quarter, up 21.3%
from a revised $185.4 billion in the third quarter. The current account combines
trade of goods and services, transfer payments, and investment flows.

The 2005 current-account deficit was a record not only in dollar terms but also
as a percentage of the total economy, at 6.4% of economic output, up from 5.7%
in 2004. The fourth-quarter gap amounted to 7.1% of gross domestic product, which
was reported at $12.760 trillion in current dollars for the three months ending
Dec. 31. The third-quarter gap represented 5.9% of GDP.
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have a nice week

E-mail ycaster gol.com



